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                                      Invitation to Participate in the Parent-Teacher Association Election 

Dear Parents, 

We are thrilled to inform you about the upcoming Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) election for the academic 

year 2024-2025 at our esteemed school. Your involvement in this process is integral to the continued success 

and development of our school community. 

 

Date: 25.05.2024 (Saturday) 

Time: 9:00 AM 

Venue: School Auditorium 

 

The PTA plays a pivotal role in enriching the educational journey of our students and fostering a strong 

partnership between parents and teachers. As we prepare to elect new leaders for the PTA, we urge you to 

mark your calendars and join us on the election day to cast your valuable vote. 

 

This election presents an excellent opportunity for you to actively contribute to our school's growth and 

advocate for the best interests of our students. The PTA has historically been a beacon of support, offering 

invaluable insights and recommendations to enhance the overall experience at our institution. 

 

Your participation in the election is not just a vote; it's a commitment to shaping the future of our school. 

Together, let's continue to build a vibrant and nurturing environment where every student can thrive and 

succeed. 

Please click the link to register for the session :   https://shorturl.at/cgqoV 

We look forward to your presence and engagement in this important event. 

 

Warm regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 

Principal 
                                                                     

https://shorturl.at/cgqoV

